
 
 
DATE:   August 10, 2016   
 
MEMO TO: MROSD Board of Directors 
 
FROM:   Shelly Lewis, Public Affairs Manager 
 
THROUGH: Stephen E. Abbors, General Manager  
    
SUBJECT:    Vida Verde Nature Center Grant Report  
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
In September 2015, the Midpeninsula Regional Open Space District (District) awarded Vida 
Verde Nature Education (Vida Verde) a $10k grant to support its outdoor education program for 
inner-city, low income youth. This grant was aligned with the Board of Directors’ Fiscal Year 
2016-17 Strategic Plan Goals and Objectives for the engagement of diverse communities and 
enhanced public education programs.  
 
The following attachment is a grant report from Vida Verde highlighting services provided and 
outcomes.  According to the report, the District’s grant specifically enabled a 5th grade class from 
East Palo Alto Charter School to attend a three-day outdoor education program.  
 
Vida Verde is a unique outdoor education program that is specifically designated to ensure 
success and long-term positive impacts for urban, low-income youth.  The non-profit 
organization is located in San Gregorio, California adjacent to the District’s La Honda Creek 
Open Space Preserve.  They serve youth from the entire Bay Area including those who live 
within District boundaries.  
 
Attachment: Vida Verde Nature Education Grant Report.  
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